
 

 

Forest North Drainage Improvement Project 

September 2016 

 

Dear Neighbor, 

 

You are receiving this email because you signed up for regular updates on the Forest North Drainage 

Improvement Project or are located within a zone where construction work is soon to begin.  

 

DeNucci Constructors, LLC began work in the Tichester zone of the Forest North neighborhood last 

month. While work is ongoing in the Tichester zone, the contractor has begun water line relocation in the 

Sherbrooke zone. Rock excavation for storm sewers in the Sherbrooke zone is also anticipated to begin 

within the next two weeks. The Tichester (yellow) and Sherbrooke (green) zones are highlighted in the 

image below. A larger map of the neighborhood and the work zones can be found here.   

 

 
 

Members of the construction team will make door-to-door visits prior to actual construction in each zone.  

Vehicles parked on the street may need to be relocated while work occurs. Please, continue to visit the 

project website for updates.  

 

Utility Relocations 

AT&T relocations are ongoing in the Braeburn, Wisterwood and Briar Hollow zones. Crews will be 

making minor adjustments inside existing easements.   

 

Tichester and Sherbrooke Zone Residents:  

Residents in the construction area have received notifications about the project and a door hanger 

regarding homeowner items in the right-of-way.  If you wish to preserve these items (custom mailboxes, 

landscaping, planters, trees, irrigation systems, etc.), it is suggested you begin removing them now from 

the right-of-way. If homeowner items are not removed by the time construction begins, then the 

contractor will consider these items left for refuse.   

 

Mailboxes: Mailboxes in the path of drainage work will be removed and replaced with standard units. We 

are in close communication with the post office to ensure there is no disruption of mail service.  

http://www.roadbond.org/Portals/19/Project%20Zone%20Map.pdf
http://www.roadbond.org/Projects/Precincts/Precinct1/131ForestNorthDrainageImprovements/tabid/4043/Default.aspx


 

 

 

Driveways: The re-grading of channels and replacement of driveway culverts will require the re-

construction of some driveways. Driveways will be accessible by the end of each workday. Full driveway 

repairs will be made upon completion of the entirety of the work at each property. Notice will be provided 

to homeowners and residents at least 48 hours prior to any driveway-access interruptions.  

 

Irrigation Systems: Irrigation systems in the path of drainage work will be removed, capped at the right-

of-way line and will not be replaced.  

 

Questions, Subscribe to Email Alerts and Project Webpage  

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact our Public Involvement Team by 

calling (512) 943-1195 or emailing roads@wilco.org.  All project materials and updates, including any 

lane or road closures, will be posted on the Forest North Drainage Improvement Project page of the Road 

Bond website. We encourage you to sign up for news and updates under the “Subscriptions” tab.  

 

Forest North Drainage Improvement Project web link: www.roadbond.org/forestnorth 

  

Sincerely, 

 

The Williamson County Public Involvement Team 

Phone: (512) 943-1195 

Email: roads@wilco.org 
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